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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 3rd November, Year Three are having an Egyptian WOW day to help them to 
discover the magic of the Ancient Egyptians.  
 
It would be great if children could be dressed as if they are from Ancient Egypt. Children are 
going to spend the day learning about the beliefs of the Ancient Egyptians, including about the 
afterlife. 
 
Here are a couple of links to sites that explain how to make an Egyptian costume: 
 
http://www.show.me.uk/editorial/1184-how-to-make-an-ancient-egyptian-costume 
 
https://www.hobbycraft.co.uk/ideas/kids/how-to-make-an-egyptian-costume 
 
Thank you for your support in advance.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Mr Cook and Mrs Dovey 
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